
Hi everyone, I have not been active for 
months now and I will explain. During winter 
break my school disabled the gallery in 
notablity. I have always had notability on my 
phone but it never let me post. I recently 
found out how to post on here. It most likely 
won’t be frequent but I will try to post as 
much as I can but it may be harder to draw on 
my phone.



-cowsrneat













